
Remunicipalisation brings pay boost for care 
workers

 Norway 

(December 2016) Public services union Fagforbundet reports that from 1 January 
2017 Oslo City Council will take over the running of care homes previously run by 
the Norlandia company. Since the contract for the homes was outsourced workers' 
pay has fallen behind comparable rates in the public sector. The return to municipal 
control means care workers will see pay rises of 40000-50000 NOK per year (EUR 
4430-5530).
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